

May 25, 2022

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Regarding: Docket Number 220294

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

On behalf of the Seattle Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce and our 2,500 members, I an support Puget Sound Energy's tariff filings for Fleet and Commercial, Residential Multi-Family, Load Management, and Education and Outreach programs to advance transportation electrification in our region.

The Chamber continues to support the adoption of transportation and commercial electrification as a critical step to reducing carbon emissions and creating a greener economy. These programs from PSE help to accelerate those reductions and serve to benefit our community by providing increased access to electric mobility, an all-around cleaner environment, and the conveniences of advanced technology.

We appreciate and support PSE's efforts to ensure equitable access to transportation electrification through the Multi-Family Residential charging program. Expanding this program allows more drivers to access EV charging infrastructure outside single-family housing.

The Fleet and Commercial program from PSE will create an easier pathway for businesses to electrify their fleet vehicles by offering incentives and flexible ownership structure to alleviate barriers to electrification. We cannot create a vibrant and thriving regional economy without addressing climate impacts and reducing carbon emissions.

We appreciate the opportunity to support PSE's proposed filings and look forward to working with them to accelerate EV and charging adoption.

Sincerely,

Alicia Teel

Senior Vice President, Executive Department